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April 15, 2005 

Mr. Richard Klinke 
4518 Monona Drive 
Madison, WI 53716 

SUBJECT: Approval for Consultant Selection for Klinke Cleaners, 2346 West St. Paul 
Avenue, Waukesha, WI FID# 268188910 BRRTS# 02-68-535535 

Dear Mr. Klinke: 

This letter serves as an approval of your consultant selection for the investigation at the subject. 
property. According to your phone message, you have selected the firm RSV Engineering, Inc. 
from three submitted proposals. RSV Engineering will complete a site investigation by 
determining soil and groundwater conditions, and prepare a summary report. 

Although RSV was not the lowest bidder, the recommended two-phase study including a 
Geoprobe soil investigation and an initial installation of three groundwater-monitoring wells and 
one piezometer, will be able to address the environmental concerns on the site. The Department 
approves of your selection and RSV Engineering can be authorized to begin the field work. 

The Department appreciates the efforts you are taking to protect and restore the environment at 
this site. If you have any questions regarding this letter or the site in general, please contact me 
at the letterhead address or (262) 574-2145. 

Sincerely, . 

-:s-~~ C-. £)~. 
James C. Delwiche, P.G. 
Hydrogeologist 
Bureau for Remediation & Redevelopment 

cc: SER Case File 
Randal Weltzin- RSV Engineering, Inc. 
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